
 

 
 

Animal Welfare-Friendly Practices Statement 
 
Just as with our coffee, Starbucks goal is for our food to be produced under the highest 
quality and ethical standards.  One way we hope to help accomplish this is by 
establishing a buying preference that encourages our suppliers in North America to use 
animal welfare-friendly practices and provide ingredients such as cage-free eggs, 
gestation crate-free pork, and poultry processed through more humane systems such as 
CAK. This supports our efforts to work with suppliers who share our values and have a 
commitment to social and environmental responsibility. 
 
 

 


